FROM THE DESK OF:
VANDI TARIK ALLEN

June 29, 2017

Alex Rosales, Programs Assistant
The Miami Foundation

40 NW 3™ Street | Suite 305
Miami, Florida 33128

Re:  Scholarship Application
Dear Mr. Rosales:

Thank you for the scholarship award from the Miami Foundation’s Give Kids A Chance
Scholarship. My family and I were so astonished and esteemed to be selected as a
scholarship recipient. We are so humbled and gracious for your support financially and
otherwise.

Over the next four to five years, I am steadfast and eager to ensure that my college
experience effectuates success. Although this is only the beginning, and I am not a
fortune teller, I am still postured to guarantee my success! I am resiliently anxious to
begin my trek as I ascend another stair on my ladder of life.

Further, as I matriculate over the next several years, I am respectfully solicit your prayers
for possession of peace and faith. This request rests on my true recognition of the
importance of staying focused and maintaining a purposeful, disciplined and positive
centered state of being. Again, I am forever grateful and thankful for the scholarship
award. Your blessings are eternally acknowledged.

h best regards,

Mﬂ L Al

d| Tarik Allen
And Family

3834 Shelley Road North ¢ West Palm Beach, Florida 33407



